
“PEOPLE HELPING PEOPLE” 

WATERLOO REGIONAL POLICE 
 
 

 
 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE 
 

 
June 30, 2014 
 
 
Dear Dear Community Member: 
 
The Waterloo Regional Police Service is committed to delivering professional and ethical service to 

our community. This commitment is reflected throughout our Strategic Business Plan, a document 

which provides a roadmap for our service over the next three years and beyond. We believe that 

included within this plan should be emerging trends, evolving priorities, and community input.   

In order to provide Waterloo Region with the highest level of safety and service, and in preparation 

for our 2015-2017 Strategic Business Plan, we need to hear from our community members.  Over 

the next two months, we will be hosting approximately 15 focus groups across the Region in order 

to discuss policing and safety concerns, share ideas, and gather feedback. 

We hope you will join us on Thursday, July 10, 2014 from 7:00 to 9:00 pm for a session focused on 

the Downtown Cambridge Communities. The focus group will be held at our Headquarters, 200 

Maple Grove Road, in the classroom. If you have any questions or you are unable to attend but 

would like to offer feedback to the Waterloo Regional Police Service, please contact Erin Vandahl in 

the Corporate Planning Branch at 519-650-8500 ext. 8714. 

Regards, 

 

Stephen Beckett 
Acting Chief of Police  
 
:ev  

Address all correspondence to: 
 
STEPHEN K. BECKETT 
ACTING CHIEF OF POLICE 
 

P.O. BOX 3070 
200 MAPLE GROVE ROAD 
CAMBRIDGE, ONTARIO  N3H 5M1 
 
TELEPHONES: 
   CAMBRIDGE, KITCHENER,     
   WATERLOO         (519) 653-7700 
   ALL OTHER AREAS    (519) 570-3000 
   FACSIMILE         (519) 650-1793 

Attention: 
 
______________________________ 
 
______________________________ 


